
From: Donny Selby
To: PUC.FilingCenter
Subject: UM 1930 supporting Neighborhood Power community solar projects
Date: Thursday, April 30, 2020 7:09:59 PM

Dear Oregon public utility commission,

I am a business operator and residential customer in the PGE jurisdiction.

Our business, it’s employees and our families are supportive of renewable energy efforts and are happy to see the
community solar program to open.

This email is to request the approval of Neighborhood powers projects so that businesses such as mine are able to
participate in furthering the access to renewable energy resources.

Thank you,

Donny Selby
Shaw West Co.
General supervising electrician
Cel (503)319-5009
Ofc (503)682-3939
Fax (503)682-3723

Sent from my iPhone

***Please use caution when opening links, attachments or responding to this email as it may have originated outside
of PUC.***
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